TLQMC Board Meeting — December 22, 2022

Tried to get a quick meeting in before the year slipped away. Everyone was busy so today five of us got
together and here were our points of discussion.

Attending Sweet, Gorgone, Wolff, Ward and Budd.

Hearing from other members of the Men's Club and the 5 of us, we would like to make Desert Palm
Desert Resort our everyday Monday event venue.

Club Championship Tournament — We will make an attempt to have a Men's Club Championship
Tournament, which would be our next major tournament. Gorgone will be checking with Palm Desert
Resort to see if this is possible.

Guest Days. A guest may only play 2 times a year on Monday's events.

At this time 107 have signed up (paid) for the 2023 Men's Club.
We are starting the year with $2,500 in the bank.

The Women's Club has asked if we would be interested in helping/playing in a Valentine's Day
Tournament.

Please let me know if you are opposed to anything mentioned or want to add anything.

Tom Sweet
TLQMLC President



